
   

 

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION RESPONSE 

FOI 3108 

Private income 

 

 

 

1) Does the Trust know how much income it obtained from overseas patients residing in countries 
that do not have a reciprocal health agreement with the UK, in the financial year 2013/14? 

Yes 

 

For your information, hospital trusts sometimes publish this figure in their annual reports & 

accounts. They typically described it as income from ‘Overseas patients (non-reciprocal)’. 

For example, please see page 215 of the Kings College Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

2013/14 annual report here: http://bit.ly/1L9KaLt 

 

2) If the answer to (1) is ‘yes’, please state the figure. 

£36,012.74 

 

3)      If the answer to (1) is ‘yes’, please state whether or not the Trust has published that 

figure in a public document. If so, please provide that document or a link to it. 

Yes – available on Page 18 in the Trust’s full set of Annual Accounts 

 

3) If the Trust has not published the figure in a public document, please state why it has not done so. 

N/A 

 

I am asking for this information under FOI because I have looked at your annual report & 

accounts for 2013/14 and cannot find the relevant figure. 

 

  

http://bit.ly/1L9KaLt


   

 

 

INCOME FROM OVERSEAS PATIENTS FROM COUNTRIES WITH RECIPROCAL 

HEALTH AGREEMENTS 

 

5)      Does the Trust know how much income it obtained from overseas patients residing in 

countries that do have a reciprocal health agreement with the UK, in the financial year 

2013/14? 

In line with national commissioning rules the trust receives funding for overseas patients 

residing in countries with reciprocal health agreements from CCGs, rather than directly from 

the patients themselves. In our case South Worcestershire CCG funds us for these patients. 

We do know the value that we have been paid for these patients in 2013/14. 

 

6)      If the answer to (5) is ‘yes’, please state the figure. 

£53,797 

 

7)      If the answer to (5) is ‘yes’, please state whether or not the Trust has published that 

figure in a public document. If so, please provide that document or a link to it. 

Figure not published. 

 

8)      If the Trust has not published the figure in a public document, please state why it has 

not done so. 

This is not required to be published in the Annual Report for NHS Trust organisations as the 

information is not included within the summarised accounts schedules 

 

 


